
 
James Lee Nursery 

Summer Newsletter 2019 

  
 
 
We hope you a lovely Easter break.  
You can find a copy of this newsletter and lots of other information – including the school term dates 
on our new website www.jameslee.lbhf.sch.uk  
Paper copies are also available at reception. 

  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 

 
 

Children’s work: 
Please help   
yourself to 
your child’s  
work every day. 
This is in the red  
box that is placed outside each 
classroom door at the end of a 

session. 

Forest School 
Forest School is back on and the children are 
excited to be going on their outdoor learning 
experience to Wimbledon common. 
Pictures will be up on the plasma screen in the 
reception area to keep you updated on all the fun 
they have had. There will be another block session 
starting on 13th June. 

School Lunch: 
Lunch is 2.00 per day, £10 per week. If you wish to 
pay in advance for a term or half a term, please see 
Sonia who can advise you of the amount. You can 
pay online and view your account balance by 
logging into your School Money account every 
Friday afternoon. If you are having problems 
accessing your account please see Sonia at 
reception. 

Please do not use your mobile devices on the school premises, this is a School  
Policy and is in line with regulations regarding safeguarding of children. 
 

Scooter Training 

 

On Wednesday 12th June a scooter 

training session will be held at school- all 

children can bring their scooters to 

school for the training. 

Leavers Ceremony – 18th July 
Please keep the afternoon of Thursday 18th July 
free. 
At 2.00pm we will say goodbye to the children 
leaving James Lee to go to Primary School in 
September. 
Following the ceremony we will have our annual 
summer social. This will be an opportunity for 
Parents and children to have a fun afternoon in the 
garden and enjoy some delicious food and drinks 
(non-alcoholic!). Donations of food and drink will be 
asked for nearer the time. 

 

Travel Plan.  

We would like to encourage everyone to walk to 

nursery if possible and to leave buggies at home. 

We would like to help in reducing pollution and 

we are working towards GOLD STAR. 

Hobbledown Farm – 
Wednesday 10th July 
Our end of year school trip will 
be in July! Letters with 
permission slips will be handed 
the week before the trip. 

 

New School 
Where is your child going in September??? 
Please inform your key worker of your 

child’s new school details. 

We would like to welcome 
Sonia Morris our new Office 
Administrator to the team.  

 

http://www.jameslee.lbhf.sch.uk/


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

School Closed – Monday 27th May for Bank Holiday 
The Summer Half Term holiday is Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May 

School Closed – Monday 3th June for Inset Day 
Children return to school on Tuesday 4th June 

Last Day of Summer Term is Friday 23rd July 2019  
Nursery will finish at 12.15pm.  

 

DIARY DATES: 
 
13th May – Living Eggs  
12th June – Scooter Training  
10th July – Hobbbledown Farm 
18th July – Leaver’s Ceremony/Summer 
social 
27 – 31 May – School Closed 
Tuesday 4 June – Back to school 

 

Sing a Long sessions continue every Monday at 
2.20pm. Please come along and join in! Sessions 

are every Monday at 2.40pm so arrive at 2:35pm 
so we can start promptly. Part-time children are 
welcome to come back and join in.  

 

SUNNY DAYS:  
Children spend a great deal of the school day outside in the garden and now the sunny weather is almost 
here it is important that all children come to school suitably dressed for the hot weather – no exposed 
bare shoulders please and no strappy sandals for health and safety reasons.  
Please also apply sun cream to your child before nursery; we will top them up during the day if you have 
given permission. We have our own sunhats and encourage the children to wear them outside. 
SCHOOL CLOTHING:  
An important part of the EYFS curriculum is for children to explore and learn through play. This means 
that children will be involved in many different and often messy sensory experiences. Bearing this in 
mind please ensure children are suitably dressed in clothes that can get messy. Any donations of 
unwanted clothes would be gratefully received.  
SPARE CLOTHES BAG:  
Please remember to check your child’s change of clothes bag at the end of each day to see if it needs 
topping up and also please label your child’s clothes with their name. 

Lateness  
If you are going to be late dropping off or 
collecting your child please phone the 
school on 0208 741 8877 to let us know by 
9:45 for the lunches to be ordered on time. 
On arrival please report to reception to 

complete the late arrival book. 

Regular Reminders 
Fruit for snack 
There is a box on the reception desk to receive donations of fruit and vegetables.  
 

 

Tissues 
Please bring in a box of tissues for use in the classrooms. 
 
 

Voluntary Fund 
Please remember to bring in your voluntary contribution of £1 on Monday mornings.  
This goes towards cooking ingredients, theatre groups, visits, etc. 
 
 

Work Folders 
Please regularly check your child’s folder for their work to take home. 
 

 

Birthdays 
Fruit only please – no cake or sweets. 
 
 
 

 
 


